
Our mission at Holy Spirit School is to promote the message and teachings of Jesus Christ. 

Students, parents, and faculty form a Catholic family of faith. 

Together, we challenge our students to achieve their fullest spiritual, academic, social, emotional, and physical potential.  

 

        

pkalahar@hsparish.org 

      pryan@hsparish.org 

(616)-453-2772 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

June 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Holy Spirit Parents, 

 

Due to the Michigan Department of Education Lunch Program guidelines, we must increase the price 

of Hot Lunch from $2.75 to $2.85 August 20, 2020.  Your child’s Hot Lunch account will reflect 

this .10 increase beginning August 20th. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me.  Thank you for supporting Holy Spirit Hot Lunch. 

 

 

 

 

Lisa Feist 

Food Service Director 

Holy Spirit School 

616-735-6033 
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